
601 E. Palomar St., PMB 304 
Chula Vista, CA 91911 
Phone: 619-348-5959 

Website: www.sdaztecs.org 
Email: sdyouthaztecs@gmail.com 

 

March 3, 2024 

Dear Potential Sponsor, 

 

The San Diego Youth Aztecs Football & Cheer (SDYAFC) is a volunteer, tax-exempt 

nonprofit corporation (Federal Tax ID #20-0914450) in support of our young athletes in 

the South Bay area of San Diego, CA. Our mission is to support athletes through 

providing an opportunity for athletes to maximize their full potential as a student athlete 

as well as leveraging our football and cheer programs to help build mental and physical 

toughness by facing various challenges through fair competition.  These types of 

opportunities are provided through volunteer work, fundraising, and other activities. We 

hope to develop enthusiasm and create team spirit by demonstrating that the people in 

our community support the organization and its football and cheer athletes. 

The San Diego Youth Aztecs Football & Cheer program in South Bay is an integral part 

of the community’s environment.  The program promotes physical activity and healthy 

habits while promoting a solid work ethic, teamwork, overcoming adversity, self-

discipline, and good sportsmanship.  As you know, youth athletic programs have a 

proven track record of keeping at-risk youth occupied from other distractions that may 

contribute to unhealthy lifestyles and/or unsafe communities. 

As we prepare for the upcoming season, we were accepting cash donations and in-kind 

donations of sports equipment, goods, or services. If you have contributed in the past, 

we thank you for your continued support. We hope we can count on you to sponsor us 

once again this season. Please feel free to make a contribution that you are comfortable 

with. We will proudly recognize your support on our website and in the annual program. 

We thank you for your consideration and hope that you will help us make an impact to 

support our organization, thus making an impact on our youth from our community.  

Should you have any questions, please free to email us at: sdyouthaztecs@gmail.com 

Sincerely, 

Travis Faalave 

Travis Faalave, President 

The SDYAFC Executive Board 

http://www.sdaztecs.org/

